
August 10, 2018 SPAC Meeting Minutes 

1. Mr. McNeill, Chairperson called the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. 

2. The July 25, 2018 meeting minutes were approved as written.   

3. The School Board is working on the list of projects for each school.  It is anticipated that 

the list will be completed by Monday.  When the list becomes available Ms. Wynn will 

email it to all SPAC members, so they can review it before the next SPAC meeting. 

4. The August 17, 2018 SPAC meeting has been cancelled. 

5. Mr. Moore explained what he thought SPAC should be looking at.  There was much 

discussion on the matter, and it was determined that anything that changes capacity, 

SPAC should be reviewing.  

6. Ms. Wynn gave an update on the Community Forums. 

a. The August 8th Community Forum was held at Ft. Clarke Middle School with 

approximately 10 citizens attending.  Things they would like to see improved are: 

 Better Science Labs 

 Eliminate Portables 

 Wider Hallways 

 Parent Student drop-off/pick-up problems need to be improved 

 Energy Efficiency (Solar, Geothermal, etc.) 

 Community Gardens 

 Middle School Athletic Facilities Upgrades (track, field space for student 

use) 

 Repair Roof leaks 

 Lighter, Brighter Learning 

 Maintenance Program to Maintain Facilities 

 Student Seating (Comfort and Conducive to Learning) 

 Security Systems 

 Playground Equipment 

b. The August 9th Community Forum was at Oak View Middle School and only one 

citizen showed up.  The meeting was cancelled. 

7. Ms. Wynn will construct a letter to be emailed to the City/Town Planners in hopes of 

getting them to attend the next SPAC meeting on August 24, 2018. 

8. District-Wide Redevelopment ideas were discussed, and what is expected of SPAC. 

9. The August 17, 2018 meeting has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be August 24, 

2018. 

10. Meeting adjourned at 10:47 a.m. 


